
 

CITY OF FALLON 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION  
 

DATE SUBMITTED: May 27, 2025 

AGENDA DATE: June 3, 2025 

TO: The Honorable City Council 

FROM: Brian Byrd 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: Consideration and possible approval of a professional services contract 

with J-U-B Engineers, Inc. for engineering design and bidding support 

services for the US 50 Signalization Project in an amount not-to-exceed 

One Hundred Eleven Thousand Two Hundred Forty-Two Dollars 

($111,242). (For possible action) 

 

TYPE OF ACTION REQUESTED: 

 Resolution  Ordinance 

(X) Formal Action/Motion  Other 

 

POSSIBLE COUNCIL ACTION: Motion to approve a professional services contract with J-U-B 

Engineers, Inc. for engineering design and bidding support services for the US 50 Signalization Project in 

an amount not-to-exceed One Hundred Eleven Thousand Two Hundred Forty-Two Dollars ($111,242). 

(For possible action) 

 

DISCUSSION: The approval of a contract with JUB Engineers, Inc. would allow for traffic signal design 

and bidding support services for the US 50 Signalization Project.  A new traffic signal at the intersection 

of Williams Avenue and Sherman Street is intended to improve traffic flow during peak hours and enhance 

pedestrian safety. The project includes upgrades to sidewalk ramps, the installation of accessible 

pedestrian signals, and improved intersection lighting.  These changes aim to increase safety and 

efficiency for both vehicles and pedestrians while making the area more accessible to all users. 

Additionally, pedestrians will benefit from improved sidewalk access, including the installation of ramps, 

crosswalks and controlled pedestrian signals. 

 

City staff recommends approval of a Professional Services Contract with J-U-B Engineers, Inc. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: $111,242 Design Contract 

FUNDING SOURCE: General Fund 

PREPARED BY: Brian Byrd, Director of Public Works 



TO BE PRESENTED TO COUNCIL BY:  Brian Byrd, Director of Public Works 


